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MotorCity Casino Hotel Awarded Top Accolades from Strictly Slots Magazine 
Gaming and entertainment destination, MotorCity Casino Hotel, recognized as Best Overall Casino by 

Strictly Slots readers.  
 

Detroit, December XX, 2014 – MotorCity Casino Hotel recently earned multiple first place accolades, 
including Best Overall Casino, in the “Best of Slots 2014” readers’ choice awards presented by Strictly 
Slots magazine.  

Gaming enthusiasts voted MotorCity Casino Hotel into the top ranks in 16 categories, while crowning 
the entertainment and gaming facility with the Number 1 spot for Best Overall Casino, Best Reel Slots, 
Best Video Slots, Best Progressive Slots, Best Quarter Slots, and Best Dollar Slots.  
 
“We continue to make significant investments across the gaming floor to ensure our guests have a 
unique experience that is unparalleled in the market,” said Gregg Solomon, CEO. “Over the past year, 
we’ve replaced more than 30 percent of our gaming floor with the latest and greatest slot machines, 
while installing our award-winning Bonus TV system that makes playing at MotorCity Casino Hotel more 
rewarding than ever.  Being recognized as the best by Strictly Slots readers is welcome recognition from 
our customers that we’re achieving our goal.” 
 
Every year, Strictly Slots publishes questionnaires asking readers to choose their favorite casinos based 
on various categories. A full report of the “Best of Slots” according to respondents, is featured in the 
Strictly Slots November 2014 issue. 
 
MotorCity Casino Hotel has 3,000 slot machines, 60 table games and 17 live poker tables.  
 

About MotorCity Casino Hotel 

Located on Grand River Avenue at the Lodge Freeway (M-10), MotorCity Casino Hotel is owned by  
Marian Ilitch and is the only locally-owned and operated casino in Detroit. The entertainment complex is 
comprised of an expansive gaming space including a smoke-free gaming area and an award winning 400-
room ultra-comfortable and high tech hotel with a luxury spa and fitness center. MotorCity Casino Hotel 
offers several unique dining options including Iridescence, an Award-winning fine dining restaurant, 
Little Caesars, the Assembly Line buffet, the Lodge Diner, Pit Stop and the Grand River Deli. Other 
amenities include Sound Board, an intimate live performance venue, and over 67,000 square feet of 
function and banquet space. For more information about MotorCity Casino Hotel, or to make a 
reservation, visit www.MotorCityCasinoHotel.com or call 1-866-STAY-MCC. 
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